
 
 

Canonbury Ward Partnership  
 

Want to discuss Youth Commissioning and People Friendly 
Streets with your Canonbury councillors? 
 

Come to our public meeting!  

We will have the following guest speakers attending:  
 
Sinead Hayden, Service Development Manager, Play & Youth, LBI 
 
Holly Toft, Head of Play & Youth Commissioning Services, LBI 
 
Martijn Cooijmans, Head of Economic Development Projects & Transport 
Planning, LBI 
 
Rowena Champion, Councillor & Executive Member for Environment and 
Transport, LBI 
 
When: Wednesday 25th November 2020 
Time: 7:00pm-9:00pm 
Where: Virtual meeting taking place on Zoom 

 
 
You can find the link to join the meeting here: 
https://www.islington.gov.uk/about-the-council/have-your-say/ward-
partnerships  
 
Or please contact nadine.mcgarry@islington.gov.uk for further information 
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